Maureen Fredrickson

I N A
From: Dave Zellner
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:29 PM
To: Rudy Esquivias; Maureen Fredrickson; Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola
Cc: Jennifer Pena; Thomas Kelly; Larry Kirch
Subject: RE: ZANE GREY FRIENDS OF NRA - Harley Davidson Special Event -9-21-19

The building division does not object to the event. Dave Zellner

From: Rudy Esquivias

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:26 PM

To: Maureen Fredrickson; Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Dave Zellner

Cc: Jennifer Pena; Thomas Kelly; Larry Kirch

Subject: RE: ZANE GREY FRIENDS OF NRA - Harley Davidson Special Event -9-21-19

Maureen:

The Planning Division does not object to this one-time indoor event at Superstition Harley Davidson, as similar events
have been held in the past. Please advise applicants to keep any event day signage on private property, not in the right-
of-way and to remove said signage immediately following the event. Please call me with any questions. Thanks.

Rudy frquivias

Senior Planner/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480-474-2645

resquivias@ajcity.net

SERVICE OVER AND ABOVE THE REST

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)

From: Maureen Fredrickson

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 11:18 AM

To: Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Jennifer Pena; Thomas Kelly; Larry Kirch

Subject: ZANE GREY FRIENDS OF NRA - Harley Davidson Special Event -9-21-19

Good Afternoon,

We have received a Special Event License application from Steve Miller, Zane Grey Friends of NRA for their special event
to be held at Superstition Harley-Davidson, 2910 W. Apache Trail, Apache Junction, AZ. Please submit your department
recommendations to me no later than Thursday, July 25, 2019 by noon in order for your comments to be included in the
packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, September 3, 2019.

Thank you so much and have a great week,



